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For Immediate Release 
 

 

Only available at new Loop Super Site at Clark & Lake – 191 N Clark 

Early Voting and In-Person Registration  
 

Chicago Voters may begin using in-person Early Voting on Wed., Feb. 19 only at the new Loop 
Super Site for Early Voting & Registration at Clark & Lake – 191 N. Clark St. 
 
  The Loop Super Site will be open Monday through Saturday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 
10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
 

[On March 2, Early Voting for the March 17 Primary Election will expand to include 50 ward sites 
throughout the city.] 
 

Voters don’t need a reason or excuse to use Early Voting.  Chicago voters may use the Loop 
Super Site, and starting March 2, any other city location, regardless of where they live. 
 

Voters who need to file a name or address change, or who need to register for the first time, will 
need to present two forms of ID, at least one of which shows the voter’s current address.  Voters who 
register or file a name or address change must be ready to vote during that same visit. 

 
Chicago voters may learn more by visiting chicagoelections.gov or by calling 312-269-7900 

(312-269-0027 for the hearing impaired). Sample ballots also are now available at this web site. 
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